
January 19, 2017 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: [New Filing]- Request for Approval of Name Change on Certificate No. 8033 to 
Frontier Florida LLC 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

As the Commission is aware, Frontier Communications Corporation, which operates in Florida 
through its subsidiaries Frontier Communications of the South, LLC and Frontier 
Communications of America, Inc. (herein jointly "Frontier") (Certificate Nos. 5 and 7599), and 
most recently Frontier Florida LLC (Certificate No. 31), acquired Verizon Florida LLC's 
wireline operations in Florida in 2016. Consistent with that transaction, Frontier respectfully 
requests that the name reflected on CLEC Certificate No. 8033 be changed to Frontier Florida 
LLC. 

As always, if you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

BK 

Sincerely, 

lea 
Beth Keating 
Gunster, Y oakley & tewart, P .A 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 

cc: Beth Salak, Director (FPSC/Telecommunications Division) 
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